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Regulations Implementing the Change in Bank Control Act Official Comment RIN 3064-AG04,

I believe it's essential to address the concentration of power in our financial system and
promote transparency and accountability and strongly support the FDIC's proposed rule to
regulate asset management firms like BlackRock. I urge the FDIC to move forward with this
proposed rule and ensure that corporate giants like BlackRock are held accountable for their
actions.

Sincerely,

Terrence McNally 
temcnally@post.harvard.edu 
163 Roycroft Av 
Long Beach, California 90803






